MONTHLY DISTRICT MINUTES
DECEMBER 10, 2015

Meeting called to order at 6:35 by Drew
Open: Drew opened the meeting with the Serenity Prayer.

Welcome new GSRs: Dwayne representing Radiance and
Adrien representing Desperados.

Present: 8 groups were represented: Daytime, Desperados,
Dogwood, Early Bird, Easy Does It, Free Spirit, Green Street,
Radiance.

Secretary’s Report: Jean. Secretary’s report was approved

Treasurer’s Report: Skip. In the absence of the current
treasurer, the incoming treasurer presented the Treasurer’s
report which was approved.

Committee Reports:
CFC: Molly Absent

TFC: Jackie. Reported on the workshop which was held
November 14", and facilitated by Robert G., Area TFC Chair.
About 22 people participated. Cost was $217, and there was
a donation of $50 from High Point. Volunteers to take
meetings to treatment facilities were highlighted, and Robert
reminded those assembled that we are AA and that
alcoholism should be the topic. He also reminded all that
this is a program of attraction, not promotion. Another
suggestion was to remember that we may not all agree with



regulations of certain treatment centers, but while there we
need to respect those rules and regulations. Jackie reported
that Cone Behavioral Health meetings are going well.

CPC/PI: Dave H. resigned chairmanship of this committee
and it is now an open position.

Special Events: Rucker. New Years Eve party in the
planning. Flyers to be available by Monday. Anyone
interested in planning, setting up, decorating, serving,
cleaning up can reach Rucker at se@nc23.orq. First food
service will be around 5:30, a speaker at 7:00, a second food
service following the speaker, and a speaker at 9:00. Music
will follow at 10:30.

Grapevine: Dan. Said he will continue as Grapevine chair as
no one stepped up. He said there will be a drawing for 2
subscriptions to the Grapevine at the New Year’s Eve Party.
Regarding the Subscription Contest Challenge, we are
currently in 20" place. To date our area has 378 new
subscriptions.

Website: Open Position
Special Needs: Open Position
Intergroup: Open Position

LCM: Dave/Roberta. Roberta reported that all updates have
been forwarded to GSO.



Alt. DCM:

DCM Report: Drew. Not too much to report as it is the end of
the year. Sometime after the first of the year he will have
information regarding upcoming Preconferences.

Old Business: Posting of new meetings on the web was
tabled to January. The subject of the storage shed was
revisited. No decision was made other than to say that we
should look for a small facility.

Open Positions include Website, Special Needs, Intergroup
and CPC/Pl. GSRs were encouraged return to their home
groups and announce these positions.

New Business: None

Adjourn: 7:20 p.m. with the Responsibility Pledge.



